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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR FULL YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2021 
 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of UnUsUaL Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) wishes to issue a profit guidance regarding the financial results for the full year ended 31 
March 2021 (“FY2021”) based on a preliminary assessment of the Group’s unaudited consolidated financial 
results for FY2021. 
 
On 16 October 2020, the Group announced that it is expected to report a net loss for 1H FY2021 as 
compared with a net profit for the corresponding period in 1H FY2020 due primarily to the negative impact 
of COVID-19. Further to the said announcement, the Company wishes to provide the following update for 
the unaudited financial results for FY2021. 
 
The ongoing pandemic continues to disrupt operations. Businesses across the regions and round the globe 
have been adversely impacted in an unprecedented manner. The Group is not spared given the fact that 
large-scale live events and concerts in Singapore and the region have been suspended and/or scaled down, 
and there have been material repercussions on our financial performance.  
 
The Group is expected to record a further net loss for FY2021 as compared with a net profit for the 
corresponding year in FY2020. Included in this loss, the Group is also expected to record an impairment 
loss on financial assets during the year which contributed significantly to the net loss for FY2021.  
 
The Group is in the process of finalising its unaudited financial results for FY2021. Further details of the 
Group’s financial results will be disclosed when the Company announces its unaudited financial results for 
FY2021. 
 
In the meantime, shareholders of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares 
of the Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their 
stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers. 
 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Leslie Ong Chin Soon 
Executive Director and CEO 
19 May 2021 

 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Sponsor, 
Hong Leong Finance Limited. It has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange 
assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the 
statements or opinions made, or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Kaeson Chui, Vice President, at 16 Raffles Quay, #01-05 Hong Leong 
Building, Singapore 048581, Telephone (65) 6415 9886. 


